
To All Patients 

All patients are being questioned regarding recent travels and contacts as a 
result of the Ebola situation in Africa. 

If you have travelled to any West African country in the past 30 days or have 
been in contact with someone who has been to any of the countries listed 
below, please advise Patient Services staff when you contact the dental 
school for an appointment. The local Medical Officer of Health’s office will 
then be contacted to provide further direction. 

Guinea 

Sierra Leone 

Liberia 

Nigeria (Lagos and Port Harcourt) 

Senegal 

Democratic Republic of Congo DRC (Equateur Province) 

	
  


